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Coronavirus (COVID-19): latest information and advice

Dear Parents
Coronavirus (COVID-19): latest information and advice

Parents can be reassured, we have no confirmed cases of Coronavirus in School. We will be monitoring the advice
from Public Health England and should there be any changes to the School community we will inform you
immediately.

Families who have travelled over half term to

Iran

Specific lockdown areas in Northern Italy as designated by the Government of Italy

Special care zones in South Korea as designated by the Government of the Republic of South Korea
Hubei province (returned in the past 14 days)

should call NHS111 and stay indoors and avoid contact with other people even if you do not have symptoms.
If you have travelled to

e Northern Italy (defined by a line above, and not including, Pisa, Florence and Rimini),
e Vietnam

e Cambodia
® laos

¢ Myanma

and developed symptoms, however mild, you should stay indoors at home and avoid contact with other people and
callNHS111. You do not need to follow this advice if you have no symptoms.

We appreciate that these situations are always very difficult to families particularly in a globalised world where travel is
so easy, nevertheless, we have re-emphasised to students the importance of basic hygiene in order to prevent the
spread of infection.

Yours sincerely
Matthew Morgan
HEADMASTER

SIR THOMAS RICH'S

Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 OLF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk

www.strschool.co.uk
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